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3rd December 2019 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

As part of our ongoing drive to promote the love of learning languages and understanding more 

about other cultures, we will be having a ‘French Breakfast’ on Friday 13th December.  

 

From 8:00am, we will be serving croissants with either a coffee or juice for just £1!  The school’s 

French Club will be helping to serve the breakfast in the hall and we would love you to join us!  

The café will be open until about 9:30am, should you wish to partake in a more ‘civilised’ 

experience after dropping off your children! 

 

In order to help us ascertain how many croissants we need to buy, could you please complete the 

expression of interest form below, so that we can reduce the risk of either running out of croissants 

or having a glut of them that I will have to eat! 

 

All profits made will be used by the school’s French Club to buy resources that will be used in 

school to raise intercultural understanding.  

 

Please complete the expression of interest form below and return it to school by Wednesday 11th 

December if you think you might come.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mr Lee 

 _______________________________________________________________________________  

FRENCH BREAKFAST – FRIDAY 13th DECEMBER 

 
I am interested in coming to the French Breakfast on Friday 13th December. 

 

There will be _________ adults/children in my party who would like a croissant. 

 

There will be _________ adults/children in my party who would like a gluten-free croissant. 

 

There will be _________ adults/children in my party who would like an orange juice. 

 

There will be _________ adults in my party who would like a coffee. 

 

There is no need to put your name on the form as this is just to give us an idea on how many 

croissants and drinks to buy – you do not have to pre-order. 
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